
 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and in good health. 

 

Due to the continued pandemic environment, we are unable to proceed with our annual golf 

event next month at Bethpage. It is disheartening to say the least, however, the safety and well-

being of all participants is our primary concern. 

 

We have closely monitored the situation and have had multiple discussions with the 

administration at Bethpage. They were unable to provide assurances that our event could take 

place without great risk. In addition, New York State government officials have repeatedly 

mentioned that any public golf course that does not adhere to the current occupancy, quarantine 

and medical screening procedures would be severely disciplined. Unfortunately, because of the 

size of our group and dynamics of their travel arrangements, we must err on the side of caution. 

 

Some events we are planning include the following: 

• Virtual Events (TBA) 

• JNF Legends Golf Florida 2021  

• JNF Legends Golf New York 2021  

Dates and details for our virtual events have not been determined. We are exploring to have the 

events sometime in the fourth quarter. The dates for Legends Golf Florida and New York are 

April 29, 30 and September 29, 30, respectively. Both dates are coincidentally the 29th and 30th 

of the month. 

 

As always, we appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you as soon as the pandemic 

restrictions are eased and lifted. In the meantime, if you have any questions or need additional 

information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

The Joe Namath Foundation Team 


